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To whom it may concern,
 
I am writing regarding the impending changes to Notary law under RULONA. My feedback is that the
two hour notary course required upon renewal of your notary commission seems excessive. If the
goal is compliance with the law, what would be more helpful is a simplified, clearly written online
reference, with examples in layman’s terms. I am aware of your current page, however most
Notaries do not have a legal background, and so deciphering the language can be confusing.
 
My personal experience is that although the instruction makes sense at the time of the class, I can’t
always navigate the nuances later on.. Thank you for your consideration.
 
Kind Regards,

 
Yvonne Payne
Executive Assistant:
      Carol Keenan, Vice President Human Resources National
      Regina Hutchinson, Vice President Talent and Learning
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